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Attendees
Name Organization Sector
Andrew Gallo – Vice Chair GWU Network Operator
Nicolas Fiumarelli LACNIC RIR
Nick Hilliard INEX IXP
Melchior Aelmans Juniper Vendor

Arturo Servin Google CDN/Cloud
Provider

Flavio Luciani NAMEX IXP
Tony Tauber Comcast Network Operator
Leslie Daigle Global Cyber Alliance -
Pablo López-Aguilar Global Cyber Alliance -
Andy Clyde Internet Society -
Andrei Robachevsky Internet Society -
Hanna Kreitem Internet Society -
Dan York Internet Society -
Kevin G. Chege – Secretary Internet Society -

Apologies were received from
Dr. Joe Hall - ISOC
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Minute 1: Introduction of the new MANRS Steering
Committee member

The new MANRS Steering Committee member - Nicolas Fiumarelli - introduced himself to
the MANRS Steering Committee and was welcomed.

Minute 2: Update on various MANRS activities
● An update of the MANRS transition from the Internet Society to the Global Cyber

Alliance was shared.

● Andy Clyde gave an update on the MANRS Observatory and the publishing of Action
1 scores.

● Upcoming events that involved MANRS were mentioned as the Routing Security
Symposium, the MANRS Community meeting at RIPE 87 (both on the 28th of
November) and a remote MANRS presentation during the Global Conference on
Cyber Capacity Building between the dates of the 29th to the 30th of November.

Minute 3: AOB
● It was agreed that a calendar of events of MANRS Community meetings taking place

in 2024 be made available in order to facilitate planning and participation. A team from
the Internet Society and the Global Cyber Alliance would prepare this calendar of
events and share with the Steering Committee as soon as it was available.

● A team from the Internet Society and the Global Cyber Alliance would be meeting to
discuss the transition of the MANRS Steering Committee meetings with the next
MANRS Steering Committee meeting to be organized by the Global Cyber Alliance.
Andrew Gallo will be invited to the discussion to provide input from the MANRS
Steering Committee into the organization of future Steering Committee meetings.

● It was agreed that any pending MANRS Steering Committee minutes from 2023 to be
adopted before the end of 2023. It was noted that all meeting minutes were known to
be in good order.

There being no other minutes, the meeting was closed.
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